
Gin Gliders Safety Notice: G-Lite Rescue Parachute

G-Lite deployment bag (G-Lite 32 and 39)

Routine inspection and testing have revealed that material degradation and/or 
damage may result in the breaking of the rubber bands that close the inner bag of 
the G-Lite rescue parachute, and thus a failed deployment. 

Pilots flying with the G-lite should replace the rubber bands on their deployment bags
with textile cord (shock cord) before their next flight. 

Please refer to the instructions in the manual on the Gin website, and Gin’s YouTube
instruction video. The original Gin safety notice is also available on their website.

Gin will provide free replacement rubber band packs for all G-Lite deployment bags; 
contact the dealer from whom you bought your reserve. Instructions in the link apply 
only to the G-Lite – other Gin rescues and inner bags are not affected.

https://www.gingliders.com/pdf/safety-notice-2022-10-28-g-lite.pdf
http://www.gingliders.com/en/safety-notices/2022-10-28-g-lite-safety-notice/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=RqWk48rZdao

